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5th June – 12th June 

                          
The first week back we will be reading the book 
Dear Zoo. We will be finding out about all the 
animals that live in a zoo, who looks after the 
animals in the zoo and looking at the sizes of the 
animals.  
We will also be looking at what all the animals eat? 
Are they meat eaters or do they eat plants?  

3rd July – 17th July 
 

                           

We will be learning about the seaside and how 
we stay safe. We will also be learning about 
what the weather is like in the summer and 
what we all wear during the summer months. 
We will be hosting a beach day here at nursery 
with sandcastles and sandwiches. We hope no 
pesky seagulls steal them! 

Parent 

Participation 

We hope you have enjoyed our 
parent story time sessions as 
much as we have. We will be 
holding some more this half 
term. Please see the school 
newsletter for dates of key 
events for Nursery.  

Music 

                

In Nursery we all love music! We 
enjoy making music exploring the 
sounds different instruments 
make.  We also enjoy dancing and 
moving to music in different ways.  

19th June - 26th 

June 

We will be learning about 
special places we go to with 
our families. We will be 
looking at lots of different 
types of transport and 
talking about how we get to 
different places we visit.  
different types of transport. 

Information  

The weather is warming up now 
and we enjoy using our outdoor 
area.  Please make sure your child 
has a bottle of water each day with 
their name on. make sure your 
child has a named bottle of water 
and a hat.  Please also apply 
suncream on hot days before 
coming to Nursery and send a sun 
hat with their name on.  

Muddy Mondays 

Muddy Mondays are back! Please remember 
wellies in a bag. It still gets a little muddy so they 
may need a spare set of clothes just in case.  
Children do get a little muddy so a bring a spare 
set of clothing.  

Home Learning 

Each Thursday your child will be given a library 
book of their choice.  Would you please send your 
child in with their library book each Thursday so we 
can help change it for them. Each Friday your child 
will receive homework we would appreciate it if 
you can help them to complete this.  

P.E  

 
Nursery now has PE on a Thursday. Please 
remember children are to wear joggings 
bottoms, a T-shirt, and trainers. 
 
We have already been practicing for sports day. I 
hope you will join us on Friday 23rd July!  
 
We spend a lot of time outdoors at Nursery, the 
children enjoy running around, climbing, 
balancing, and riding bikes. As the weather 
warms up please remember to send children in 
appropriate shoes.  
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